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What’s Happening at WES?

PRINCIPAL’S
MESSAGE

April has arrived and we here at WES
are sure looking forward to the nice
weather and the upcoming spring
break. Please enjoy this opportunity
with your family to rest, relax and
recharge; and here’s hoping we can
enjoy the outdoors. There is so much
happening here at the school so
please be sure and check out all the
activities in our newsletter.

Thank you for all your support this
year.

April 8
School Council Meeting 7:00 PM
Solar Eclipse 

April 12
Last Day to Reach Your AR Goal
WEPA Family BINGO Tonight!

April 23
Pancake Breakfast - Grade 1 & 4
KTTB Goes Swimming

April 24
Pancake Breakfast -
Kindergarten, Grade 3 & 6

April 25
Pancake Breakfast -
Kindergarten, Grade 2 & 5

April 30
3G & 3L Go Swimming

April 1 to 7
Spring Break - No School



ST. PATRICK’S DAY FAMILY DANCE & ART SHOW

School Fees Are
Due April 30
School Fees are $30 for students in ECS
and $60 for grades 1 to 6.  Fees can be
paid with cash or cheque at the school
office or by e-transfer to wes@btps.ca.  
There are other payment options
through My School Bucks and Paypal.  If
you’d like instructions sent to you on the
latter, please contact the school office.

We had a great turnout for the family dance and art show.  The photobooth was a hit.  
Thank you to all the families who joined us and made the event a huge success. We
love having you here and hope to see you at WEPA’s Bingo on April 12 and during open
house on May 2!

We would also like to thank Sam Faour for spearheading this event.  This is Sam's last
year volunteering with WEPA, and we are so grateful for the countless hours, during
the past several years, that she has taken time from her busy schedule to support us! 

Solar Eclipse
On April 8th, the Solar Eclipse is expected to begin at 11:54 am, peak at 12:50 pm,
and finish by 1:46 pm.   To ensure student safety, we are planning on holding an
indoor lunch recess.  We recommend students bring a hat and sunglasses to
school, just in case it is brighter than usual outside of the peak eclipse hours.

Financial
Literacy

We would like to thank our local ATB
representatives, Ashley Chesterman and
Leanne Lloyd, for joining Mr. Mitchell to
do financial literacy presentations with
our students.   We appreciate having
support from the community with
preparing our students for the future!



We’re happy to announce that WEPA is planning on
partnering with Write-On Stationery for one stop school
supply shopping.   More information will be sent home in
May/June.





Ordering for May’s hot
lunch opens on April 1st.  To
place an order online go to:
 https://wepa.hotlunches.net

The code for registering a
new account, if you’ve
never ordered before is
WESHL.

Hot 
Lunch

To help our families stay
informed, our office tries to
keep the school calendar
on the website up-to-date
with what’s happening at
WES.   Those of you looking
to plan ahead can check it
out at:
 
https://wes.btps.ca/about/
calendar#/month/2024/04
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https://wepa.hotlunches.net/
https://wes.btps.ca/about/calendar#/month/2024/04
https://wes.btps.ca/about/calendar#/month/2024/04

